Sioux Country of Sitting Bull and the parties named in my letter of June 18th

last hereinfore referred to some time during the coming Winter and before next spring
opens. With the individuals removed the advancement of the Sioux will be more

rapid and the interests of the Govermment greatly subserved *“hereby

I am Sir
Very Respt
Your obedient Servant
James lMcLaughlin
U. S. Indian Agent.



